MEDIA RELEASE
23 May 2022

Please be advised work has now commenced on the Flinders Highway upgrade
and there are expected to be disruptions to local traffic with road closures likely
to take effect from May 25.

The project is valued at $2,000,000 and is co-funded by the State Government's
Local Government Infrastructure Partnership Grant Program and the District
Council of Lower Eyre Peninsula.

Mayor Quigley said, “The Flinders Highway upgrade has been a priority for Council
for some time and we are delighted to be able to complete this next stage.”

Council wishes to thank all residents for their patience during the construction
works and apologises for any inconvenience caused. Should you require any
further information regarding this closure or have any enquiries relating to the
project, please call 8676 0400.

The project comprises of two stages, namely: -

1. Flinders Highway - East of the Pound Lane/Chapman Road intersection
up to 100m west of the Cockatoo Road intersection

This stage of works closes Flinders Highway for approximately 12 weeks effective
from 25" May. Information outlining the detours during this phase is attached to
this correspondence for your reference.

Closing Flinders Highway during this phase of work ensures costs are minimised
and delays in traffic are minimal.

2. Realignment of the Pound Lane/Chapman Road intersection and
continues west on Flinders Highway to 220m west of the Wine Shanty
Road intersection and includes the realignment of the Wine Shanty
Road Intersection

This stage of work will commence following the completion of Stage 1 under traffic
control (traffic lights) for approximately 10 weeks.

Both stages of the project are expected to be completed within 22 weeks.



This Flinders Highway project upgrade will result in an improved road surface and

the realignment of three main intersections that will increase road safety and
enjoyment for all users.

Further Enquiries:

mail@dclep.sa.gov.au



mailto:mail@dclep.sa.gov.au

Flinders Highway Upgrade- Road Detour
Via New West Road
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Flinders Highway Upgrade- Road Detour

Via Lincoln Highway
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